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President’s Message - Loretta Carnes
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Home 222-0369  work 222-2369 

Vice President

Don MacDonell 586-6834
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Doug Honeyford

525-7777 • Fax 675-6278
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Connie Zwarich  969-8496

Treasurer

Suzanne Fortin  673-2000

executive committee

John Varney  674-1060

Wayne McCuaig  942-3338

David Carnes 675-2222 ext. 207

or 1-800-265-2327

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE

Ron Netherton 690-4443

Gil Hartley 969-5476

Jerry Giff 673-4299

Jack St. Louis 566-7633

Bert Depres 593-2039 

Don Delongchamp 675-8420

George Faulkner 522-5289 ext 318

Gil Charette 688-2381

Michael LePage 524-7882 

John Varney inducting his daughter Paula at the December meeting.

I hope you had a wonderful Christmas holiday with family and friends.

Did Santa leave you a lump of coal; another “soap on a rope” to add to your 
unused collection?  Was there something else you received that you are 
certain you are not going to use?  If so, wrap it up and bring it to our Little 
Christmas meeting on January 7 at the Trevi.  This is your last chance this 
season to wear your ugly Christmas Sweater.  We will have a little fun, time 
with friends and Don and Doug will be on hand to answer questions about 
A.C.T./UCT benefits.

 As we head into the new year, please keep in mind that our annual election 
meeting is scheduled for March.  If you would like to participate on the Board 
of Directors, be sure to let Doug know.

 Wishing you and your family all the best in 2016 and hope we see you at our 
monthly meetings. 
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December Meeting   
- Connie Zwarich

Our December meeting was held 
at the Steelworker’s Hall. Loretta 
called the meeting to order at 6:00 
pm followed by the singing of O 
Canada, toast to the Queen and 
introduction of members.  We had 26 
members and 5 guests attending.

We had a special induction – Paula 
Varney was inducted by her father 
John Varney. 

Our next meeting will be January 
7, 2015, 6:00 pm  at the Trevi.  It 
is your Last Christmas Party of the 
year.  We are asked to wear your 
ugly Christmas sweater and bring a 
regift.  There will be fun and games. 
Doug and Don will inform us about 
our benefits.

The meeting was adjourned for a 
lovely meal.  Following the meal 
we were treated to Jeopardy A.C.T 
style.  Tracey Urso worked very 
hard to come up with categories to 
try and stump the participants.  It 
was a real treat.

Elves, Mike and Tracey, handed 
out our gifts as Santa was relaxing 
in Florida getting rested for his big 
night later in the month.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 
pm.  The sheriff’s pot of $188.60 was 
donated to the Children’s Telethon.

Presentation of the $1,300 cheque to the MCTV Children’s Telethon

Members and friends enjoying the evening at the Christmas Party

Christmas Dance - John Varney and Connie Zwarich

Our dance was held December 5th at the Steelworker’s Hall.  Numbers 
were down from past years but everyone there had a great time. The food 
was excellent and the music kept us up on the dance floor. 
We had MCTV  join us for a live feed for the Telethon.  Doug presented 
them with a cheque for $1000.  We were able to add to that as the evening 
went on with donations from the party goers. Combining the money from 
the sheriff’s pot and donations, we raised an additional $600. for the 
Telethon.
John is stepping down as organizer of the Christmas Dance.  He has 
passed the torch to Len and Connie Zwarich. We would like to thank John 
Varney for all the hard work he has put in over the years to make this 
event a success. It is activities such as this which allow us to do the great 
things for our community.

Next year’s Christmas dance is booked for December 10th at the 
Steelworker’s Hall.  Put it on your calendar and plan to attend.
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Jan 01	 GEORGE MOUTSATSOS

Jan 01	 GERALD DOYON

Jan 05	 RAYMOND MAGNAN

Jan 05	 ANTHONY NUTT

Jan 08	 ROBERT SULLIVAN

Jan 13	 CLAUDE LACROIX

Jan 14	 BRUCE BURGESS

Jan 15	 GARRY GRAVELLE

Jan 15	 OSVALDO CACCIOTTI

Jan 16	 AGNES COLEMAN

Jan 16	 ROGER DESLOGES

Jan 18	 WILLIAM VARNEY

Jan 19	 JANINE MILETTE

Jan 20	 KEN TREMBLAY

Jan 20	 AARON GOBBO

Jan 29	 MIKE ZANGARI

Jan 29	 BERTHA FORTIN

Jan 30	 TRACEY URSO

Jan 31	 HUBERT DESPRES

Jan 31	 A CONNOR

January  Birthdays

Upcoming Events
January 7	 Little Christmas Meeting  	 Trevi    	 6:00 pm

January 13	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi	 6:00 pm

February 4	 General Meeting	 Trevi	 6:00 pm

February 10	 Executive Meeting	 Trevi	 6:00 pm

Bingo Training
There are two Bingo training 
sessions coming up. Friday January 
8th 9:00 am at Boardwalk Sudbury  
and Tuesday, February 2nd 6:00 
pm at the Sudbury Food Bank, 1105 
Webwood Drive Sudbury.

Good of the Order 
A big thank you goes out to Jack St Louis and his wife Rose and Glen 
Fowke and his wife Eileen for manning the phones on our behalf at the 
MCTV Telethon.
 Our 2016 UCT Convention Community Service Project will be collecting 
NEW books for children ages 0 – 12 for Kosair Charities in Louisville. 
Collecting books is an easy thing to ask our members to do, the one key 
thing is that they need to be new books, not used. Let’s get a start on this 
project. While Jerry is away books can be given to Connie Zwarich.

If you know of a member who is ill or know of the passing of a member 
please contact George Faulkner at 705 522 5289 ext 318  or e-mail george.
e.faulkner@gmail.com so we can send a greeting.

Happy New Year
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